Community Infrastructure Levy
Draft Charging Schedule Examination W

Hearing Date: Thursday 19 March 2015, 09.30

In accordance with Regulation 21 of the Community
Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended), Suffolk
Coastal District Council is hereby giving notice that a public
hearing is to take place as part of the examination in to the
Council’s Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging
Schedule.

The Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) is a new standard
charge which local authorities in England and Wales can charge
on most types of new development in their area. CIL charges

will be based on the size, type and location of the development
proposed. The money raised will be used to pay for infrastructure
required to support development in the District.

The Draft Charging Schedule sets out the Council’s proposed
rates of CIL in the area for which it is the Charging Authority. The
Council is the Charging Authority for the entire District.

The Draft Charging Schedule was submitted for examination on
5 December 2014 to the Planning Inspectorate. The Planning
Inspectorate has appointed Katie Child B.Sc (Hons) MA MRTPI
to undertake the examination.

The public hearing will take place at 09.30 on Thursday 19 March
2015 at the Riverside Centre, Stratford St Andrew, Suffolk.
IP17 1LL

For further information visit http://www.suffolkcoastal.gov.
uk/yourdistrict/planning/review/cil/ or contact the Programme
Officer, Annette Feeney on 07979 880010 or email annette.
feeney@eastsuffolk.gov.uk.




